Bilton, Wyton & Ganstead East Neighbourhood Watch

Co-ordinators Meeting held at St Peters Church Hall 7/7/15

Present: S Dale, S Tennyson, B Longstaff, J Gilliat, G Sharp, S Mills, G Gilby, R Hollis,
S Cocklin, PCSO D Bainton.,

Minutes from last Meeting: accepted as a true record.

Crime Report: Two crimes reported, Burglary and theft of wooden gates. Incidents with
local youths causing disturbances not included in this crime report.

Parish Council: Data from Holmes Lane speed sign still not collectable. Visit of Mike
Peeke to review parking problems in Cherry Tree Lane. Awaiting e-mail report from

Mike Peeke. Plaque now on the remembrance seat for Stan Fookes.

Community payback scheme have cleared footpath down Lime Tree Lane/Abbey Road,
and ERYC contacted as to providing a litter bin.

AED cabinet : This has now been fitted and registered with YAS.

Cold Calling: New leaflets to hand but due to new legislation it was deferred to
September for further discussion.

Funding for security measures discussed for elderly residents, Letter to be sent to
Matthew Grove.

Treasurers Report: Funds available £959.92
Meeting closed at 20.50 hours

Date of next Meeting 4/8/15
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